Tenney, Sherman, Bentley & Guthrie

Mr. T. Hawley Tapping January 19, 1955

I was delighted to hear, through you, of Ralph Stone
after so many years of "no-see". Please give him my very best
regards. The enclosed copy of this letter is intended for
him.

With sincere personal regards, I-am :

Very trulz}fgﬁrs i
{ & o s 7 U

/

( /

W/

RS/ew
Encl.
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Yours of the 18th Inst. just received. Sorry I won't
see you next week in Chicago but I am taking a train tomorrow
morning for Florida.




